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Happy	New	Year!

Dear Choir members and friends,


I hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas and 
new year. Rehearsals will begin on Wednesday, 12th 
January at 7:30pm. Fingers crossed for a full term of 
rehearsing! 


Thank you again to those who attended our pre-
Christmas events.  I’m sure you’ll agree that we  
thoroughly enjoyed ourselves and can’t wait for next 
Christmas to do it all over again! I am delighted to 
say that, following on from the very successful 
‘Singalong’ at Thornhill Church Centre, we have been 
asked to perform there again towards the end of 
term although we don’t have dates as yet. More 
details to follow. 


Our Risk Assessment has been updated to take 
a c c o u n t o f n e w r u l e s , r e g u l a ti o n s a n d 
recommendations from the Welsh Government. This 
will be uploaded to our website shortly. Please note 
the following mitigations for your safety and 
attention:

• If you feel unwell, please do not attend rehearsals

• If you have Covid symptoms, have tested positive 

(PCR or lateral flow), have been told to self-isolate, 
have been in close contact with anyone who has 
tested positive or are quarantining after a visit 
abroad, please do not attend rehearsals


• In line with the latest Welsh Government advice, 
we encourage you to take a lateral flow test prior 
to attending rehearsals. These can be obtained 
from pharmacies or from https://www.gov.uk/
order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 


• Face coverings must be worn at all times in LMH; 
please bring an extra one to change during the 
break


• LMH fresh air ventilation system will be used 
throughout the rehearsal; outside doors will be 
left open


• LMH is deep cleaned on a daily basis and the 
committee will additionally disinfect all surfaces  
prior to rehearsals that are likely to be touched 
by members


• Please ensure you bring all of this term’s music 
to all rehearsals


• Rehearsals will take place between 7:30pm and 
9:00pm with a 10 minute break


•	  

We know that no vaccination is 100% effective and 
so we are relying very much on everyone’s 
adherence to current legislation, for members to 
be triple vaccinated and for everyone to follow 
any additional safety measures that are put in 
place by the committee. So far, thanks to everyone 
sticking to our rules, there have been no cases of 
Covid arising either as a result of rehearsals or any 
of our Christmas events which is great news.


So a huge THANKS to you all for continuing to 
support our choir through the current pandemic. 
Looking forward to seeing you all again on January 
12th.


Stay safe, stay singing

Joanna Burdett

Chair

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
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• Continue to email Martin Bye to advise attendance 

at rehearsals (by 5pm the Tuesday before please)

•Members should adhere to 2m social distancing at 

all times whilst in Lisvane Memorial Hall (LMH) and 
should remain seated.


•Hand sanitation at the entrance and exit to LMH

• Continue to operate a one-way system at LMH 

• Accessible toilet to be available; other toilets are 

not in use
After the Treetops event


